
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Witnessing Workshop This Sunday! 
 
Justin Okamoto 
July 29, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

This is a reminder that we will have our witnessing workshop after service this Sunday. We will be 

welcoming Joshua and Takayo Holmes to give us some training as well as go over our local growth 

strategy. 

 

The workshop will go from 12:30 - 5 PM. Depending on the number of participants, however, we may 

end earlier. 

 

Please register for it here: forms,gle/ArijiB5e27xJE1Ku5 

 

Thank you! 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 
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BFC Witnessing workshop Signup
Please confirm your attendance so we know how many people to prepare for.
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